
Town of Riverview 

COUNCIL REPORT FORM 

Presented to: Mayor & Council 

Department: Administration 

Date: February 13, 2017 

Subject: Adoption of Breastfeeding Policy 

 

BACKGROUND  

Following the recommendations of the Government of New Brunswick’s Public Health 

Nurse, Council is being presented with a policy on Breastfeeding to ensure all municipal 

public buildings and areas are breastfeeding friendly. 

The policy encourages mothers to breastfeed on Town of Riverview property and will 

ensure support from staff to assist these mothers. 

RECOMMENDATION FROM STAFF  

Staff recommends Council approve Town of Riverview’s Breastfeeding Policy to allow 

for the ease and comfort of nursing mothers on town owned property. 
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